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A Message from the Headteacher
In letter bags this week, you will find your child’s learning plan showing the learning which he / she will engage with during this term. We would be grateful if you could sign the back and return the outside cover to school to enable your child to reflect on the personal targets which they have set at the end of this term.

The children have also reflected on their progress in meeting last term’s personal targets and a copy of this has been included for your information.

If you wish any further information or wish to discuss any of the information contained in your child’s learning plan, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
From Mrs Ramage

CLUSTER TRIP to Lockerbie Manor (Feb 2015)
We would like to remind you that if your child will be in Primary 6 or Primary 7 in February 2015, there is an information evening at Springholm Primary School on Wednesday 5th February 2014 at 6.30pm about the above trip.

A letter giving further information was issued last week, along with a reply slip. We would be grateful if all families who have not yet replied, could do so by Monday 3rd February. 
Dumfries and District Music Festival
We are once again competing in this event and we are entering both the music and speech sections. We are very grateful to Mrs Hickman for all her hard work in preparing our choirs and soloists for this event.

If your child has been chosen to sing in our school choir, please find enclosed a letter from Mrs Hickman giving further details. At this planning stage it is very important that we know the number of children attending for practice purposes. We would therefore be grateful if you could complete the reply slip at the bottom of the enclosed letter and return to school no later than Tuesday 4th February.
Further information about the speech section will be issued next week.
Dumfries Youth Jazz Group

If your child is in Primary 4 to 7 please find a letter from the Dumfries Youth Jazz Group inviting you to an open evening on Monday 3rd February, 2014 in Dumfries Academy Main Hall at 6.30pm.  Further details can be found in the enclosed letter.
Non Swimmers Lessons
We would like to remind parents that the block of swimming lessons for the non swimmers begins on Tuesday 4th February.
The children should bring a towel, goggles and swim suit / shorts on each of the allocated days.
Parent Council Corner
Unfortunately our Parent Council meeting planned to take place on Tuesday 28th January had to be cancelled due to illness.
This meeting has now been rescheduled for Tuesday 11th February at 6pm in the school.
Diary Dates
February      04    Swimming Lessons (non swimmers)
                     05    P4-P7 Multi Sports Club
                     05    Cluster Trip Information Evening 

                             (Springholm Primary @ 6.30pm)
                     12    Rotary Quiz 
                     12    P4-P7 Multi Sports Club
                     17    School Holiday
                     18}   Pupil Holiday / Inset Day

        19}   Pupil Holiday / Inset Day
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